AVON-HEATHCOTE ESTUARY/TE IHUTAI, MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE

A report from the Open Space and Water Policy Leader updated the Committee on progress towards
the development of a non-statutory management strategy for the Avon-Heathcote Estuary and its
environs using a public consultation focused process.

In the discussion that followed members questioned the need for another layer of committee being
formed to manage the Estuary, when there were already several in existence.

Recommendation: That the information be received.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


